
Chairman: Phil Townsend                                                   Chief Executive: Christine Allen 
 
 

 
 

Ola Michalik 
request-634188-3d3c7d05@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
FOI ref: 4925 
 

 

Trust Offices 
Watford General Hospital 
Vicarage Road 
Watford 
WD18 0HB 
wherts-tr.foi@nhs.net 
 
Tel: 01923 436362 
 
 
 15 January 2020 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request received on 14 January 2020, requesting 
the information copied below. 
 
1. Do you have a master vendor arrangement in place?  
 Response: No, the Trust does not have a master vendor. 
 
2.  If yes who is your current Master Vendor Provider?  
3.  What fill rates are achieved with your Master Vendor Provider?  
4.  Are you charged a fee for the service and if so what is the cost?  
5.  What is the expiry date for your current contract?  
 

Response: The Trust does not have a master vendor, therefore, subsequent questions 
are not applicable.  

 
The Trust operates an internal complaints procedure in relation to Freedom of Information. If 
you are not satisfied with this response, you may request an internal review, please email: 

wherts-tr.foi@nhs.net stating with which parts of the response you are not satisfied.  

 
If you remain dissatisfied, you have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner for 
a determination on whether the Trust has complied with the requirements of the Freedom of 
Information Act. The Information Commissioner’s contact details are: Wycliffe House, Water 
Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Freedom of Information Manager 
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